
Bureau of Detectives – Area South 
     

Community Alert 

Armed Robberies 
4th District 

(South Chicago) 
 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to two recent Armed Robberies that have occurred within the 
boundaries of the 4th District (South Chicago).  In each of these cases, the victims 
were approached by the offenders and robbed shortly after having left a currency 
exchange.   

 
Incident times and locations: 
• 7500 block of S. Exchange Ave., Friday August  26, 2016 at 10:23 AM 

• 7500 block of S. Saginaw Ave., Thursday September 8, 2016 at 7:22 PM 
 

About the Offender: 
Two, male African Americans believed 20 to 30 years of age.  One offender was 
described as being approximately 6"00", 200lbs, with short black hair and a medium 
complexion.  The other was to be approximately 5'08" to 5'09", 150 to 160lbs, with a 
medium complexion. 

 
What you can do: 
• When leaving establishments such as a currency exchange, avoid displaying or 

counting your money. 

• If confronted by an armed offender, remain calm.   

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 
 

 
If you have any information, contact  
Bureau of Detectives – Area South 

(312) 747-8273 
HZ-425524 and HZ-426087 

 
P16-2-095 (CA) 

   September 19, 2016 


